
third party ELECTRICAL INSPECTOR 
APPLICATION GUIDELINES

	 Applicants seeking approval to conduct third party electrical inspections on 
approved projects within the Third Party Inspection Program (TPIP) must provide the 
following documentation:

1.	 Letter of request to conduct third party electrical inspections on approved  
TPIP projects.

2.	 Résumé detailing electrical work experience and electrical inspection history.

3.	 Authorization from the Maryland State Fire Marshal’s Office to conduct electrical 
inspections in Maryland.

4.	 Copy of inactive Maryland Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation’s 
Statewide Master Electrician License.

5.	 Copies of Certificates of Insurance to include:  Workers’ Compensation, 
Comprehensive Bodily Injury, Property Damage Liability, Automobile, and 
Professional Liability.

	 These items should be mailed to:

Behdad A. Kashanian
Associate Director
Inspections Division
9200 Basil Court, Suite 307
Largo, MD  20774

	 Upon the Inspections Division’s review of the documentation, you will be contacted 
to schedule an interview date.  If you have any questions regarding this program, 
please call (301) 883–3820. 
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